
           

 

 

 

 

            
          
 

                                 

 

 

 

 

January 22, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Haddon Township School District is following the COVID-19 guidelines from the NJDOH.   We 
ask for your continued cooperation in completing the Daily Health Screening tool accurately 
and before your child arriving at school. 
 
Please keep your child home if any household members have COVID-19 symptoms or are 
getting a COVID test.  Any of the symptoms listed below could indicate a COVID-19 infection in 
children and may put your child at risk for spreading illness to others.  Please note: this list does 
not include all possible symptoms, and children with COVID-19 may experience any, all, or none 
of these symptoms. 
                          

Column A                                                           Column B 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students who are sick with fever, nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea should not attend school in 
person. If TWO OR MORE of the Column A fields are checked off, or if ANY field in column B is 
marked, please keep your child home for ten days. If your child returns to school sooner than 
the recommended ten day period, they will require a doctor’s note clearing them to do so.  

 
 

Chills Fever over 100 (as per HTSD policy) 

Shivers 
 

New loss of taste or smell 

Muscle aches Cough 

Headache Shortness of breath 

Sore Throat Difficulty breathing 

Nausea or vomiting  

Diarrhea  

Fatigue  

Congestion or runny nose  
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Close Contact/Potential Exposure FAQS  
 
In the past 14 days: 
 

 
If you answer “Yes” to any of the above questions, contact your school nurse for isolation and 
quarantine recommendations. 
 
Thank you very much for your kind adherence to these matters.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert J. Fisicaro Ed. D.  
Superintendent   

 
Has your child been in close contact (within 6 feet of an infection person for 15 minutes or 
more during a 24 hour period) with a person with COVID-19? 
 

Has someone in your house been diagnosed or is being tested for COVID-19? 
 

Has your child has traveled from any US state or territory outside of New York, Connecticut, 
Pennsylvania, and Delaware and is not otherwise exempt form quarantine under the NJ DOH 
travel restrictions? 


